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Oriental Bank Announces Extended Branch Hours
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Oriental Bank has announced the extension of service hours in its Altona, St. Thomas and Sunny
Isle, St. Croix  branches this week to assist customers who need support as a result of the
conversion to the Oriental system.

“All of us at Oriental are committed and focused on assisting our customers and we will continue
taking the necessary steps to ensure all have been served appropriately and as quickly as
possible,” said Vilmarie Baez, vice President of channels operations at Oriental.

Branch Lobby for Service Only 

Monday - Wednesday: 8:30 AM until 5:00 p.m.
Thursday - Friday: 8:15 AM until 5:00 p.m.

https://viconsortium.com/vi-community_center/virgin-islands-oriental-bank-announces-extended-branch-hours-


 

Due to Covid-19 and for the safety of customers and employees, the bank encouraged customers
to make an appointment to visit the branches here.

Teller Area & Drive-Thru

Monday - Wednesday: 8:30 AM until 4:00 p.m.
Thursday - Friday: 8:15 AM until 4:00 p.m.

 

Weekend Hours will be announced later this week.

 

Important Contact Information:

Customer Service 1-800-981-5554
St. Thomas Branch 340-774-0037
St. Croix Branch 340-778-5350
Make a branch appointment: orientalbank.com/en/vi/appointments
?For detailed map of Oriental ATM locations visit https://orientalbank.com/en/vi/

 

For more information customer info on the transition visit https://integration.orientalbank.com/
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